
Question by Member Under Notice 
 
Question by Cllr E Gabbett to the Portfolio Holder for Regulatory Services, Cllr K Williamson: 
 
“What will the District Council do to support safer roads within Buckhurst Hill East and 
Whitebridge, this includes the time and effort you are investing in monitoring and lobbying the 
County Council to do more. We hear daily from our residents that they do not feel safe crossing 
our roads, during the day and at night, with the traffic speeds or navigating the potholes and 
closed bridge walkways. Can you please tell us what is being done to support safer roads in our 
community?” 


